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License No. 24-02020-03
EA B1-73

Union Electric Company
ATTN: Mr. Joseph E. Birk
Assistant to the General Counsel
P. 0. Box 149
St. Louis, M0 63166

Gentlemen:

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter, dated October 23, 1981, ir.
response to the NRC Notice of Violation and Proposed Imposition of Civil
Penalties, dated September 25, 1981. Your check in the amount of Two Thousand
Dollars in full payment of the penzlties proposed in the Notice is also
acknowledged.

Your corrective actions will be reviewed during the next inspection at Jnicn
Electric Company's Labadie Plant.

Sincerely,

Dudley Thompson, Director
Enforcement and Investigations Staff
Office of Inspection and Enforcement

cc: Mr. William Cornelius, President
Mr. James B. Honeywell, Plant Superintendent
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